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Protect Yourself From Package Thieves

December is the busiest month for online shopping and 
home deliveries. Protect yourself from “porch pirates” with 
these package delivery tips.

- Consider having your packages delivered to your 
workplace if your employer allows it.
- Track your package so you know when it has been 
delivered.
- Team up with your neighbors to watch for suspicious 
activity or bring packages inside if you aren’t home. 
- Consider installing home security cameras and register 
them with OPD so we can contact you to check your 
footage if a crime is reported near you.

Christmas Tree Fire Safety

If your holiday isn’t complete without 
a live Christmas tree, follow these 
safety precautions to reduce the risk 
of fire.

• Fresh trees are less likely to catch fire, so look for a tree with vibrant green needles that 

are hard to pluck and don’t break easily from its branches. The tree shouldn’t be shedding 

its needles readily.

• Always place your tree away from heat sources like fireplaces, radiators, candles, heat 

vents or lights, and keep the tree base filled with water to avoid a dry out.

• Make sure all your indoor and outdoor Christmas lights have been tested in a lab by the 

UL or ETL/ITSNA for safety and throw out any damaged lights.

• Any lights you use outdoors must be labeled suitable for exterior placement and be sure 

to plug them into a ground-fault circuit interrupter protected receptacle.

• Keep all your holiday candles away from your Christmas tree, surrounding furniture and 

décor.

• Bedtime means lights off! Don’t forget to turn your Christmas tree lights off each night.

https://www.ofallon.org/police-department/webforms/private-video-surveillance-camera-registration


Unfortunately, Breakfast with Santa will not be held this year but the O’Fallon Police 
Department will still be a collection site for the US Marine Corps Toys for Tots 
Program. If you would like to donate a new, unwrapped toy please bring it to the 
O’Fallon Police Department main lobby between now and December 10. Donation 
boxes are located by the Records window. 

For more information, contact Detective Adam Krack at akrack@ofallon.org

Protect Yourself from “Crimes of Opportunity”

Cold weather means cold cars in the morning. You aren’t the only one who doesn’t 
like getting into a frigid vehicle on a winter morning; neither to THIEVES! Auto Theft 
is on the rise in the St. Louis area and O’Fallon is no exception. While it’s tempting to 
warm your car for a few minutes while you get ready in the morning, this is just the 
opportunity car thieves are looking for. 

If you don’t have access to a warm and secure garage and need to warm your car, 
consider installing a remote starter that will run the engine for a short time but 
won’t allow the vehicle to be driven away. Don’t give your car to a thief!

https://www.toysfortots.org/
mailto:akrack@ofallon.org


For more information, visit https://www.secretservice.gov/investigation/
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For more detailed information, visit https://dceoresources-ss-assets.s3.us-east-
2.amazonaws.com/public/Restore-Illinois/Tier-3-COVID-19-Resurgence-Mitigations.pdf
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